
  

FINISH LINE FUEL 
FOR ENGINEERING GRAD 

STUDENTS AND POST 
DOCS 

The College of Engineering and Graduate 
Education Programs invites engineering 

graduate students to pick up some healthy 
goodies to push through to the finish line of 

the Fall semester.   

Check out one of the two locations below to 
get a healthy snack to fuel your bodies. 

Whether you choose an apple, banana, coffee, 
or other snack, take a small break to catch 

your breath. 

 

 

December 8, 2021 from 9 am – 12 pm in the Birck Lobby 
December 10, 2021 from 9am – 12 pm in the Forney Atrium 

 

 


